
Public Notice 
 
The public is hereby notified that the Department of Health and Human Resources, 
Office of Maternal, Child and Family Health (OMCFH), and WV Birth to Three is posting 
the State’s draft application for FFY2017 funds under Part C of the Individuals with 
Disabilities Education Act (IDEA), for public comment.  This grant application is required 
by the U.S. Department of Education, Office of Special Education Programs as a 
condition of a state receiving funding under Part C of IDEA.  The application is available 
for review through April 20, 2017.  Persons wanting to submit written comments on the 
State’s application for FFY2017 funds under Part C of IDEA, may do so by email to 
dhhrwvbtt@wv.gov  or by mail to: Pamela Roush, Director, WV Birth to Three, 350 
Capitol Street, Room 427, Charleston, WV 25301.  Written comments are due prior to 
March 22, 2017.  
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